
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Munro for answer by 
the Chair of the Edinburgh 
Integration Joint Board at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 August 2021 

Question Before any closures or changeovers are implemented will 

there be a meaningful public consultation, with comments 

invited from all interested parties, but particularly from 

residents and their families and those others that are 

impacted? 

Answer 


